December 11, 1986

Sandy DiBrito

Perham City Clerk

138 West Main

Perham, Minnesota 56573

Docket Number A-4326 Ordinance Number 127
City of Perham
Dear Mr. DiBrito:

The Minnesota Munlclpal Board has now processed and approved the above
ordinance In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of
Procedure.

According to law, this annexatlion ordinance must be flled with +the
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Munlcipal Board.
(Since the ordinance has already been flled with the Municipal Board, no
additional coples are required.) We also recommend that vou flile the
ordinance with the County Recorder.

The annexation is flinal upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the
Board, which Is the date of this tetter.

Sincerely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

Patriclia D. Lundy
Assistant Director

PDL:sg

cc: Otter Tall County Audltor
Perham Townshlp Clerk
Dennis W. Happel, Perham City Attorney
MIchael Rengel, Perhsm Township Attorney
Andy Lindqulist, Ex-Officio Member
Me! 0. Olson, Ex-~0fficlo Member
Secretary of State





